
Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing and Budget Work Session 
 
 

Tuesday, March 7, 2006 
Board Room, Little Harbour Elementary School 

7:30 p.m. 
 
 

 
The Portsmouth School Board will hold a public hearing on the 2006-2007 
School Department budget in the Board Room at Little Harbour Elementary 
School on Tuesday, March 7, 2006 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Immediately following the public hearing, the School Board will meet in a 
budget work session to discuss accounts associated with facilities and 
fields/grounds and accounts associated with staff development, research and 
development, and assessment. 
 
 
 
Posted this 28th day of February, 2006. 
 
 
 
RJL/paw 
 
 


